

An inclusive, community school in the heart of Midsomer Norton.

High Street Midsomer Norton Radstock BA3 2DR

Telephone: 01761412289

Email:<u>office@midsomernortonprimary.co.uk</u>
Website: <u>www.midsomernortonprimary.com</u>
Head of School: Ms Sarah Biss

'Part of the Midsomer Norton Schools Partnership'

Executive Headteacher: Mr Alun Randell

Dear Parents/Carers.

Year 4 / 5 Girls Football Festival

We are proud to advise that Midsomer Norton Primary Girls have been invited to participate in Bath City Football Festival on the 13th May 2024.

We require children to have their own transport there and back.

Please can all children be collected from school at 10.15am to allow plenty of time to get to Twerton, children do not need to return to school after the event.

Please send your child with a packed lunch, please contact the office if you would like them to order a packed lunch for your daughter. Spaces are limited to secure your child's place please book via parent pay (there is no cost, this is now a new booking method for additional activities).

If your daughter will be traveling to and from the event with another adult please email the school office to give your permission.

Date: Monday 13th May 2024

Venue: Twerton Park, Twerton, Bath BA2 1DZ
Start Time: 11.30am (collect from school at 10.15am)

Finish Time: 2.30pm

As the tournament is on astro, please supply your child with the appropriate footwear (no metal studs). Pupils can wear boots or astro trainers. They will also need layers to take on and off as needed. School will provide a football kit.

Best wishes, Miss Seymour